
Visit to Al Azraq camp for Syrian refugees by Ambassador of Japan 
 
 

On 13 September 2021, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid 
a visit to Al Azraq camp in Zarqa and saw activities provided by UNHCR such as 
recreation activities for children and vocational training.  

Mr. Mohidat, Colonel of Syrian Refugee Affairs Directorate, Ms. Aksakalova, 
Assistant Representative of UNHCR Office in Amman and Mr. Yacout, Head of Field 
Office of UNHCR expressed their gratitude for Japanese continuous supports for Syrian 
refugees and stressed the necessity to address the long-standing influence of Syrian 
Crisis in a sustainable manner.  
 
 

 
 

 


